
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
IMPORTANT CALENDAR CHANGES 

 

 

April 11, 2016 

 

Dear CSEE Parents/Guardians, 

 

 

There will be NO SCHOOL for students on Monday, May 9, 2016 due to YPS teachers being 

required to score the New York State English Language Arts Assessments for Grades 3 - 8.  

District scoring of state exams is an unfunded state mandate. Students will not need to make-up 

this school day.  Please make arrangements for your child for the day.  Students are to report to 

school the following day, Tuesday, May 10, 2016 as regularly scheduled.   

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to update you on our fundraising efforts.  Please be 

advised that our ANNUAL BITS & BYTES FUNDRAISER will be held on May 17, 2016 at 

CSEE.  Our hope is that our parents and guardians will join forces with the school to make this 

year’s fundraiser a bigger success than ever.  YOU ARE PART OF OUR TEAM. As in any 

team effort, each person plays an integral part in the total outcome.  Thus, we ask for your help 

and support during our upcoming fundraiser; all proceeds from our fundraiser go towards 

purchasing students’ resources that are needed to provide quality education to all students.  Please 

check our website for further information regarding our fundraiser, and for other upcoming school 

events and activities.   

 

As always, it is a pleasure working with you and your children; and we are looking forward to a 

wonderful spring! If you have any questions, please contact us at 914-476-5070, or visit us online 

at www.charterschoolofeducationalexcellence.org. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Cindy V. Lopez 

Principal 

http://www.charterschoolofeducationalexcellence.org/

